
 

NEW AIR ELECTRICITY TRANSMISSION LINE – TESTS, JUNE
21, 2022
Monday, 20 June 2022

On June 21, 2022, 10.00 h, the test of the new 400kV overhead line
from Plovdiv substation to Maritza Iztok substation will start. For this
purpose, the route will be supplied with a voltage of 400kV. The
notification letter is from the Electricity System Operator EAD.
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